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The Formentera Council tax office reports that the administration's general accounts for 2017
are far along in the review process and will soon be submitted to Sindicatura de Comptes (the
“Court of Auditors”).

  

The public process, anything but opaque, has transpired to the full knowledge of local political
groups and islanders. A special advisory committee issued a favourable report in November.
The general accounts were made open to public review over three weeks, as the December 22,
2018 issue (number 160) of the official gazette of the Balearic Islands attests.

  

The next step in the process, definitive approval, is expected to come in plenary this February.
Following that, and pursuant to the established procedure, the general accounts will be
submitted to Sindicatura de Comptes.
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